
 

 Stow Police Department   
  Dispatch Log  From: 09/13/2021  Thru: 09/19/2021     0000 - 2359    Printed: 09/20/2021 
 
 
For Date: 09/13/2021  -  Monday  
 
            Time Call Reason Action   
 
                0110 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    TAYLOR RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports her 13 yo daughter has a high heart rate. 
 

         Narrative:     
S25, R17 and E19 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
Patient refusal obtained. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-703-IN 
 
                0815 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                1006 ANIMAL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    OLD BOLTON RD 
         Narrative:     

09/13/2021 1007 Caller reporting her two Chocolate Labs have  
taken off from her house, and the caller doesn't know where  
they went. Information logged for reference. 
09/13/2021 1039 Reporting party called back and reported  
that her dogs have returned home at this time. 
 

 
                1009 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

09/13/2021 1009 Party into station to request assistance  
with a prior reported problem. 
 

 
                1050 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WEST ACTON RD + WARREN RD 
 
                1115 ANIMAL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    NEAR THE POLICE STATION - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

09/13/2021 1116 S9 & R17 moving a turtle from Great Road. 
 

 
                1142 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [HUD] LINCOLN ST 
         Narrative:     

09/13/2021 1142 Caller requesting an ambulance to location  
for transport. Call transferred to Hudson for response. 
 

 
                1143 ASSIST CITIZEN Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

09/13/2021 1144 Party into station to request assistance  
with getting his property back from an ex-girlfriend. Party  
advised. It was earned the ex-girlfriend lives in Hudson,  
party advised to speak with Hudson Police about his options. 
 

 
                1150 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    [SUD] FIRECUT LN 
         Narrative:     

09/13/2021 1150 Caller reporting her door alarm just went  
off and she is home alaone. Call transferred to Sudbury for  
response. 
 

 
                1153 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    WEST ACTON RD + CRESCENT ST 



 
                1310 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [CON 305WALDEN] CONCORD DISTRICT COURT - WALDEN ST 
 
                1447 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    [STW 2] FIRE ACADEMY - STATE RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller requesting medical. Police and Fire responding. 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 Transporting to Emerson hospital S/M 0.0 E/M 9.3 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-704-IN 
 
                1612 SERVE SUMMONS/ NOTICE SUMMONS SERVED   
  Location/Address:    MEETING HOUSE LN 
         Narrative:     

Officer serving Paperwork.  
 
Served in hand. 
 

 
                1730 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 8] BOSE CORPORATION - GREAT RD 
 
                1748 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1748 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD + BROOKSIDE AVE 
 
                1800 Town Beach Check Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1801 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD + BROOKSIDE AVE 
 
                1816 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
 Refer To Citation:    133785AB 
 
                1836 FIRE, INVESTIGATIONS Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 23] GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Receiving Box 4313 Police and Fire responding.  
E14 reporting  water dripping onto a smoke detector, Zone  
taken off line for the night.  
 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-705-IN 
 
                1859 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD + BROOKSIDE AVE 
 
                1906 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    BOLTON CONSERVATION LOT - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1913 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                1924 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                1930 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    COMMON RD 
 
                2025 FOUND/LOST PROPERTY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

S13 assisted walk in party with Found property. Wallet  
returned to owner in hand. 
 

 
                2132 DISTURBANCE Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    PEABODY DR 
         Narrative:     

911 caller reporting 2 M parties possibly breaking into a  



house. S12/S22 responding.   
S22 reporting speaking with the owner of the property and  
the 2 parties are authorized  to be removing items from the  
house.   
 
 

 
                2145 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 088SOUTHAC] STOW HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
 
For Date: 09/14/2021  -  Tuesday  
 
                0140 FIRE, OTHER False Alarm   
  Location/Address:    [STW 15JOHNSTON] PLANTATION APARTMENTS - JOHNSTON WAY 
         Narrative:     

caller reports a fire alarm coming from her unit. 
 

         Narrative:     
false alarm. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-706-IN 
 
                1159 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD + WOODLAND WAY 
 
                1247 ANIMAL Removed Hazard   
  Location/Address:    WHITNEY RD + WHEELER RD 
         Narrative:     

09/14/2021 1248 Removing a large dead racoon out of the  
roadway. 
 

 
                1404 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 055HARTLEY] HALE MIDDLE SCHOOL - HARTLEY RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting a F party came to the school stating, "I  
have puppies and I would like to see children". Caller  
informed the party that cannot happen and to leave the  
property. Party was upset stating she was a taxpayer in town  
and then left the area. S22 responding and will follow up  
 
09/14/2021 1650 S22 spoke with involved party and advised. 
 

 
                1417 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. No Action Required   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                1427 MEDICAL, MUTUAL AID Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    [ACT] MAPLE ST 
         Narrative:     

Assisting Acton with a medical mutual aid. R17 responding.  
R17 transporting to Emerson Hospital with ALS S/M 0.0 E/M  
5.4 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-707-IN 
 
                1520 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. No Action Required   
  Location/Address:    BOXBORO RD 
 
                1538 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    BOXBORO RD 
 
                1551 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    N W R PARKING AREA - WHITE POND RD 
 
                1618 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    STATE RD + BRUEN RD 
 
                1629 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + HARTLEY RD 
 
                1635 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    [STW 2] FIRE ACADEMY - STATE RD 
 
                1645 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD + STATE RD 



 
                1702 MISSING PERSON Taken to Family/Guardian/Other   
  Location/Address:    ORCHARD DR 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting a 13 y/o child missing. Police and Fire  
responding.   S22 Located party behind local business. 
 

         Narrative:     
Party reunited with mother all units clear. 
 

       Refer To Incident:    21-109-OF 
      Refer To Fire Case:    21-708-IN 
 
                1920 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                1923 WELL BEING CHECK Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    WARREN RD 
         Narrative:     

09/14/2021 1924 Caller reporting she is concerned about her  
Mother's well being. There is a past history of numerous  
calls and intoxication. Police and fire enroute to check on  
party. 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 Transporting to Emerson Hosppital S/M 0.0 E/M 7.3 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-709-IN 
 
                2111 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

09/14/2021 2132 Party into station to talk about a previous  
call. 
 

 
 
For Date: 09/15/2021  -  Wednesday  
 
                0024 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    STATE RD + BRUEN RD 
 
                0326 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    OLD BOLTON RD 
         Narrative:     

northshore regional reports a text to 911 from a uber driver  
stating he picked up a suspicious package in allston ma that  
may contain 94c.  
 

 
                0604 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD + BROOKSIDE AVE 
 
                0809 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + HUDSON RD 
         Narrative:     

09/15/2021 0812 Caller reporting that today at 6AM, while  
riding his bike, he was hit by a motor vehicle. The crash  
resulted in his bike being damaged. The motorist information  
was given and the caller wants to know how to report the  
accident. 
Caller advised no accident report would be made, they should  
have called at the time of the accident to report this. The  
best that can be done is a log entry and he should notify  
his insurance company. 
 

 
                0824 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + HUDSON RD 
 
                0834 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

09/15/2021 0834 Caller reporting a party that is weak,  
unable to stand and breathing oddly. 
09/15/2021 0857 R17 to Emerson S/M 0 
09/15/2021 0910 R17 off at Emerson E/M 7.2 



 
      Refer To Fire Case:    21-710-IN 
 
                0846 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    NWR - WHITE POND RD 
 
                1024 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    TAYLOR RD 
         Narrative:     

09/15/2021 1025 Caller reporting an illegal hunting tree  
stand and trail cameras on her property. 
09/15/2021 1048 S9 located contact information, message left  
for party to call the station. 
 

 
                1028 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

09/15/2021 1030 d7 assisted party with expired medication 
 

 
                1036 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                1145 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                1155 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

09/15/2021 1247  Party in requesting SORB form. Paperwork  
given in hand. 
 

 
                1212 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [HUD] MAIN ST 
         Narrative:     

09/15/2021 1213 Hudson requesting assistance with a three  
car MVA. 
09/15/2021 1216 Cleared by Hudson while enroute. 
 

 
                1226 COMPLAINT Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    [STW 391] ROBERT RD 
         Narrative:     

09/15/2021 1228 caller complaining about assessor being on  
his property. party advised assessor can be on his property,  
but caller wanted assessor to request permission before  
walking onto property. party advised to call town assessors  
office, call will be logged. 
 

 
                1232 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1629 LOCKOUT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports lockout of MV. S7 responded and assisted  
party. 
 

         Narrative:     
S7 reports access gained. 
 

 
                1637 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    TAYLOR RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller was concerned about a party hitchhiking down Taylor  
Rd. S21 spoke to and advised caller.  S7 notified. 
 

 
                1811 POLE/TREE/WIRE DOWN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HALLOCK'S POINT RD 
         Narrative:     

caller reports tree down blocking roadway, possible wires  
involved. S9, E14 enroute. 



 
         Narrative:     

HLP and Highway Dept notified. 
 

         Narrative:     
HLP will be out to check on it. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-711-IN 
 
                2056 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 875GREAT] BOLTON TOWN LINE - GREAT RD 
 
 
For Date: 09/16/2021  -  Thursday  
 
                0035 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                0042 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                0808 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                0808 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + HARTLEY RD 
 
                0845 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    RED ACRE RD + TUTTLE LN 
 
                0919 COMPLAINT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WETHERBEE LN 
         Narrative:     

09/16/2021 0919 Party into station reporting two cars parked  
on her property. Party advised an Officer would attempt to  
locate the owners. 
09/16/2021 0945 Area to be posted with no parking and Stow  
Highway reaching out to the owners company to advise about  
the no parking. 
 

 
                1022 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    POMPOSITTICUT ST 
 
                1025 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    [STW 071POMPOSI] MAYNARD TOWN LINE - POMPOSITTICUT ST 
 
                1034 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    POMPOSITTICUT ST 
 
                1035 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    POMPOSITTICUT ST 
 
                1043 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    POMPOSITTICUT ST 
 
                1048 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    POMPOSITTICUT ST 
 
                1051 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    POMPOSITTICUT ST 
 
                1057 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    POMPOSITTICUT ST 
 
                1100 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    POMPOSITTICUT ST 
 
                1103 ANIMAL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 330] APPLE BLOSSOM LN 
         Narrative:     

09/16/2021 1104 Caller reporting a Racoon walking down the  
street oddly and not being effected by traffic coming near  
it. An Officer will go and try to locate and observe if the  
animal is sick. 
09/16/2021 1125 The Racoon was located, and was euthanized  
by officers. The ACO was notified for retrieval. 



 
 
                1106 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    POMPOSITTICUT ST 
 
                1110 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

09/16/2021 1110 Assisted party with motor vehicle crash  
report questions. 
 

 
                1412 Road Safety Complaint VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                1422 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 3] STOW ACRES COUNTRY CLUB - RANDALL RD 
         Narrative:     

09/16/2021 1423 911 open line, parties talking about thier  
golf game but could not hear requests to pick up. Call back  
with message left for owner to call back. 
 

 
                1647 Road Safety Complaint GONE ON ARRIVAL   
  Location/Address:    [STW 88] CRESCENT ST 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports a vehicle ran through the stop sign at the  
old fire station.  S7 responded. Caller was advised. 
 

 
                1745 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Walk-in request to speak to S7 in regards to a former B&E.  
Party spoken to. 
 

 
                1915 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                1918 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SAWMILL RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports his cell phone accidentally dialed 911. Party  
was advised. S12 responded to confirm. 
 

 
                1931 DISABLED MV Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports a possible single car accident on Gleasondale  
Rd.  S7 and S12 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
S7 reports DMV only. AAA is on the way. 
 

         Narrative:     
AAA on scene. 
 

 
                1955 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 79] GARDNER HILL CONSERVATION LAND "TOWN FOREST" - BRADLEY LN 
 
 
For Date: 09/17/2021  -  Friday  
 
                0021 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                0740 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + HARTLEY RD 
 
                0858 GENERAL INFO Services Rendered   
         Narrative:     

20 MPH eastbound sing not working. 09/17/2021 0859 
 

 



                0906 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY GONE ON ARRIVAL   
  Location/Address:    OCTOBER LN 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports an unknown silver sedan parked on October  
Lane with someone in the car.  S22 responded. 
 

 
                0913 WELL BEING CHECK Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WALCOTT ST 
         Narrative:     

Caller was concerned about Elderly party walking on Walcott  
St. S22 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
S22 spoke with party who states he is fine. 
 

 
                0944 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    RAILROAD AVE + MARLBORO RD 
 
                0948 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    RAILROAD AVE + MARLBORO RD 
         Narrative:     

09/17/2021 0949 Verbal for speed. 
 

 
                1005 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    MARLBORO RD + HIGH ST 
 
                1032 ANIMAL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    DAVIS RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller request to speak to the ACO regarding a problem with  
a dog. The ACO was notified. 
 

 
                1128 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    [BER] HIGHLAND COMMONS 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports accidental phone activation via watch.   
Caller reports no problems.  S21 forwarded info to Berlin  
PSAP. 
 

 
                1154 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    [HUD] E ROTHERHAM WAY 
         Narrative:     

09/17/2021 1155 Caller stated he was sorry, and confused  
with his phone and then hung up. Information transferred to  
Hudson for response. 
 

 
                1206 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 317GREAT] HIGH ROCK CHURCH - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

09/17/2021 1207 Party reporting that employees and other  
people are parking in their parking lot blocking access to  
services for the church. Party advised  
as private property they would have to post the no parking  
in the lot. 
 

 
                1234 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 166] STANISLAWSKA RESIDENCE - RIDGEWOOD RD 
 
                1246 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    400 BLOCK - TAYLOR RD 
 
                1311 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
          Location:    HARVARD ACRES 
 
                1325 WELL BEING CHECK Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    WEST ACTON RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports party has not answered her door for a pickup  
and has not answered her phone.  Caller is worried about her  
well-being and would like her checked on. S9, S22, R17 and  



E14 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 transported patient to Emerson. S/m 0.0 E/m 8.3 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-712-IN 
 
                1338 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    KIRKLAND RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports his wife’s Verizon credit card offer was  
opened with no contents in it.  Caller was concerned about  
fraudulent activity.  Caller was advised. 
 

 
                1545 COMPLAINT AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    HALE RD 
         Narrative:     

Multiple callers report loud bangs in the area.  S22  
responded and checked the area. 
 

         Narrative:     
S22 reports loud bangs came from training being conducted at  
the Fire Academy. 
 

 
                1614 FIRE, INVESTIGATIONS Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports odor of gas.  S9, S22, and E14 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
L3 has command. 
 

         Narrative:     
Command reports gas turned off.  Responsible party on scene  
and notified. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-713-IN 
 
                1940 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1945 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                1946 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 79] GARDNER HILL CONSERVATION LAND "TOWN FOREST" - BRADLEY LN 
 
                1953 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    WILDLIFE REFUGE - WHITE POND RD 
 
                2002 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                2059 DISTURBANCE REPORT FILED   
  Location/Address:    WEST ACTON RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports she is having a problem with her 17 yo son.  
S7 and S22 responded. See report! 
 

       Refer To Incident:    21-110-OF 
 
                2103 COMPLAINT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HEATHER LN 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports a vehicle drove over the septic field and  
continued across the field toward Bose Rd.  RP could not   
describe the vehicle and it has since left the area. Caller  
was advised. 
 

 
                2107 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + WEST ACTON RD 
         Narrative:     

S7 request R17 stage at West Acton and Crescent St with no  
lights for possible Medical. S7, S22 R17 and E14 responded. 



 
         Narrative:     

R17 and S22 transported patient to Emerson. S/m 0.0 E/m 7.4 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-714-IN 
 
                2126 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    [HUD] LINCOLN ST + PLEASANT ST 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports MVA in Hudson. S22 transferred caller to  
Hudson PSAP. 
 

 
                2231 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
       Refer To Incident:    21-110-OF 
 
                2322 Road Safety Complaint Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
         Narrative:     

caller reports possible traffic light malfunction at  
gleasondale road bridge. 
 

         Narrative:     
25 reports lights seem to be operating normally. no issues  
found. 
 

 
 
For Date: 09/18/2021  -  Saturday  
 
                0825 ANIMAL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    RAILROAD AVE 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports a dead racoon on his property and request to  
speak to the ACO. ACO was notified. 
 

 
                0831 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HARTLEY RD + CRESCENT ST 
 
                0840 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                0845 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    [STW 098GLEASON] FLATS - GLEASONDALE RD 
 Refer To Citation:    138658AB 
 
                0846 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 77] FLAGG HILL CONSERVATION LAND - WEST ACTON RD 
 
                0935 TRAFFIC CONTROL AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + HARTLEY RD 
 
                0951 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    [HUD] WINTER ST 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports he needs an ambulance in Hudson.S21  
transferred caller to Hudson PSAP. 
 

 
                0954 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1019 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1026 ANIMAL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HALLOCK'S POINT RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller request to speak to the ACO in regards to a hurt  
bird. 
 

 
                1159 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    N W R PARKING AREA - WHITE POND RD 
 



                1209 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                1210 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    [HUD] LINCOLN ST + RICE ST 
         Narrative:     

Multiple callers report an MVA. Caller transferred to Hudson  
PSAP. 
 

 
                1213 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 99] SHELBURNE FARMS - WEST ACTON RD 
 
                1214 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1217 FIRE, INVESTIGATIONS Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    BARTON RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports smoke detector sounding. S7 and E14  
responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
E14 reports second floor smoke detector with a low battery.  
Homeowner was advised. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-715-IN 
 
                1238 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Walk-in reports someone may have taken out a student loan in  
his name. S8 spoke to and advised party. 
 

 
                1239 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    CARRIAGE LN + PACKARD RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports she saw a vehicle and operator who may match  
the description of a party we are looking for.  Caller was  
advised. 
 

         Narrative:     
Vehicle comes back to party who lives on Carriage Lane.  
Information forwarded to Detective. 
 

 
                1324 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHISPERING WAY 
         Narrative:     

Party request to speak to an officer in regards to  
harassing and threatening messages online. S22 spoke with  
and advised party. 
 

 
                1332 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 144SUDBURY] HONEY POT APPLE ORCHARDS - SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

911 cell phone pocket dial. S21 attempted call back. 
 

         Narrative:     
S21 spoke with caller.  Caller confirmed accidental dial  
while picking apples. 
 

 
                1416 COMPLAINT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 106] GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports their neighbors mailbox was knocked over and  
pieces of mail were all over the place.  RP states it was  
all cleaned up already, but RP wanted to let us know. 
 

 
                1445 FIRE, INVESTIGATIONS Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 8] BOSE CORPORATION - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Alarm Co. Requesting dispatch for alarm. General fire.  



Police and Fire responding. 
 

         Narrative:     
E14 reporting a 2nd Floor Duct detector activation. 
 

         Narrative:     
Detector zoned out and Building management advised. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-716-IN 
 
                1453 LOCKOUT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 2] FIRE ACADEMY - STATE RD 
         Narrative:     

Officer assisting party with MV lock out. Access gained. 
 

 
                1523 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    [ACT] STOW ST 
         Narrative:     

Abandoned 911 call. Motorcycle sounds heard in the  
background. Upon call back party stated accidental by  
cellphone. Acton Police advised. 
 

 
                1539 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1550 911 ABANDONED/ERROR No Action Required   
  Location/Address:    [STW 115WHEELER] BUTTERNUT FARM GOLF CLUB - WHEELER RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller reporting accidental by cell phone. 
 

 
                1622 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    [HUD] APSLEY ST 
         Narrative:     

911 caller in Hudson stating accidental by cellphone.  
Transferred to Hudson Police. 
 

 
                1659 911 ABANDONED/ERROR No Action Required   
  Location/Address:    [STW 115WHEELER] BUTTERNUT FARM GOLF CLUB - WHEELER RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller reporting accidental by cell phone. 
 

 
                1750 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1803 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                1908 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    N W R PARKING AREA - WHITE POND RD 
 
                1914 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                1924 Town Beach Check VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

09/18/2021 1924 Vehicle in lot no one around. Check of the  
area made. 
09/18/2021 1935 Party located in vehicle. Friends still in  
woods. Party advised to call her friends back to the car and  
there would be no issues. Friend contacted and made there  
way back to the vehicle. 
 
 

 
                1958 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 79] GARDNER HILL CONSERVATION LAND "TOWN FOREST" - BRADLEY LN 
 
                2054 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    [SUD] BOSTON POST RD 
         Narrative:     

Disconnected 911 call from Sudbury. Transferred to Sudbury  



Police. 
 

 
                2159 FIRE, MUTUAL AID Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [MAY 2] MAYNARD FIRE STATION - SUMMER ST 
         Narrative:     

E14 to cover Maynard FD. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-717-IN 
 
                2324 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    DELANEY RD 
 
                2345 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    OLD BOLTON RD 
 
 
For Date: 09/19/2021  -  Sunday  
 
                0002 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                0706 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                0817 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    WEST ACTON RD 
         Narrative:     

09/19/2021 0819 Caller reporting extreme pain in her leg. 
09/19/2021 0830 R17 S/M 0 to Emerson. 
09/19/2021 0845 R17 E/M 7.5 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-718-IN 
 
                1003 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    [STW 15JOHNSTON] PLANTATION APARTMENTS - JOHNSTON WAY 
         Narrative:     

09/19/2021 1003 Caller requesting an ambulance for back  
pain. 
09/19/2021 1033 R17 S/M 0.0 
09/19/2021 1045 R17 E/M 6.9 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-719-IN 
 
                1028 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
 Refer To Citation:    139527AB 
 
                1045 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1052 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD + BROOKSIDE AVE 
 
                1052 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HEADING INTO HUDSON - GLEASONDALE RD 
         Narrative:     

09/19/2021 1055 While driving caller accidentally dialed  
911. Information taken and logged. 
 

 
                1059 FIRE, MUTUAL AID No Action Required   
  Location/Address:    [HUD] GLENN RD 
         Narrative:     

09/19/2021 1059 Hudson requesting a mutual aid ambulance.  
R17 already committed to in town medical.  
09/19/2021 1059 Call to fire station, one Fire Fighter on,  
second ambulance not available for response. Hudson advised  
the same. 
 

 
                1112 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                1225 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    [HUD] SOCCER FIELDS - TECHNOLOGY DR 
         Narrative:     



09/19/2021 1225 Caller reporting a party with possible  
broken leg at location. Call transferred to Hudson for  
reponse. 
 

 
                1231 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    MARLBORO RD 
 
                1245 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    MARLBORO RD + HIGH ST 
 
                1253 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    MARLBORO RD + HIGH ST 
 
                1500 DISTURBANCE No Action Required   
  Location/Address:    PINE POINT RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting a Loud band playing at the town beach  
during quiet hours. Caller demanding the band lower the  
volume. Caller advised the band was permitted and approved  
event by the town. 
 

 
                1501 ANIMAL Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    WEST ACTON RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting a missing house cat. ACO notified. 
 

 
                1502 ANIMAL Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    NORTH SHORE DR 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting a Sick Squirrel in her yard. ACO notified. 
 

 
                1606 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    [ACT] CENTRAL ST 
         Narrative:     

911 caller in Acton requesting police. Transferred to Acton  
911. 
 

 
                1622 Road Safety Complaint Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting a Road rage incident with his wife.  
Requesting Extra Paroles in the area.    Officers advised  
and Information logged. 
 

 
                1856 FIRE, INVESTIGATIONS False Alarm   
  Location/Address:    [STW 356] WEST ACTON RD 
         Narrative:     

Alarm co requesting dispatch for alarm sounding General  
Fire. Police and Fire responding. 
 

         Narrative:     
L5 reporting accidental by homeowner. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-720-IN 
 
                1905 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 99] SHELBURNE FARMS - WEST ACTON RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting a red MV in the lot that is broken down and  
is concerned with the operator. S11/S12 responding. 
 

         Narrative:     
S10 spoke with operator who is waiting on AAA. 
 

 
                1959 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                2056 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     



Officer Speaking to party at the Beach parking lot. S12  
advised party of the hours. 
 

 
                2104 Road Safety Complaint GONE ON ARRIVAL   
  Location/Address:    LAKEWOOD RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting a MV with Several youths was driving  
erratically on the roadway. S10/ S12 checked the area GOA. 
 

 
                2120 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                2256 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                2306 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                2344 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    N W R PARKING AREA - WHITE POND RD 
 
                2350 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                2353 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 118GREAT] LOWER COMMON - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

09/19/2021 2354 One vehicle in lot, no one around. 
 

 
 

 


